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20 November 2015

John M Wilson
Email: fyi-request-3222-23848707 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Wilson

We have received the transfer of your request from the Ministry of Health on 28 October 2015 under the
Official Information Act 1982, regarding car parking at Hutt District Health Board (HVDHB).

1. Do you obtain any revenue directly or indirectly from car parking charges?
Yes, HVDHB does obtain revenue from car parking charges.

2. When did you begin receiving any such revenue?
Paid car parking started in 1993 and was originally managed by Wilson’s car parking. Since 2009/2010
the car parking has been managed by the HVDHB.

3. The amount of money received each year in car parking charges?
Financial year 2009/10 2010/11 2011/12 2012/13 2013/14 2014/15
Parking Revenue $258,079 | $732,842 | $736,358 | $981,727 | $1,013,801 | $979,145

4. If charges are just levied against members of the public and/or if staff are expected to pay too?
Both public and staff are required to pay to use the parking on campus.

5. Are there are any exemptions or limits to the charges imposed at the site?
Exemptions are for Police, Department of Corrections staff, and fleet cars. Parents of children in our
Paediatric Ward are not charged.

Yours sincerely

Dr Ashley Bloomfield
Chief Executive
Hutt Valley District Health Board
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